
September 22, 2023

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
Thanks to those that were able to attend the
jump and donate at Rebounderz this week. Our
next big event will be the Walk a Thon in a
month. Hopefully you’ll be able to support San
Miguel by a financial donation, a business
sponsorship, or volunteering to help with the event.
Have a great weekend.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

NEW STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTED
Congratulations to our new student council members: Preston
Mathis-President, Kayden Posey-Vice President, Max
Trull-Secretary and Shiloh Avila-Treasurer.

PTO UPDATE
Thanks to everyone who came out to Rebounderz on Tuesday,
we had so much fun! We have a general PTO meeting on
Monday 9/25. There will be childcare in the Multi Purpose room,
light snacks and prizes. Please join us and help make a
difference at our school! Here is a link to the Minutes from the
last PTO meeting, please review before the next meeting.
The pledge site is up and running for the walk a thon. Find the
link below to share with friends and family! Don’t forget to follow
our social media accounts for school and PTO updates:
Facebook: San Miguel Site PTO
Instagram: @smeagles_pto
Walk a thon pledge site

PE WITH COACH BRE
Teamwork unit is underway. Love kicking off the school year
focusing on what it takes to be a good teammate. This week the
second through sixth graders attempted the pipeline challenge,
and our Kinders & 1st Graders came to PE with their imagination
and played spaghetti and meatballs.-Coach Bre

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Music signups are now closed for 4th, 5th, and 6th grades, with
the possible exception of new transfer students. If your 4th-,
5th-, or 6th-grader has signed up for a music class, please help
your child to remember their instrument and music folder on
their music day! Placing these items by the door the night before
may help as well.
The next meeting of the Mark West Education Foundation
(MWEF) will be on Monday, October 2nd at 4:30 p.m. in the
District Office Learning Center at 305 Mark West Springs Rd.
Please join us in this one-hour meeting of district parents and
staff to find ways to help music and arts education thrive in the
Mark West School District!

FOLLOW US CAMPAIGN
Would you like to stay informed about school and
district wide events/activities/programs; or view the
school day through the eyes of your child? The Mark
West Union School District encourages all of our
parents/guardians to follow us on Facebook,
Instagram and YouTube! Feel free to "like" the posts,
comment on posts you find engaging, and share posts
of all the wonderful things happening in our district

with family and friends! Click Here for the flyer.

DATA CONFIRMATION - LAST CHANCE

The window for Data Confirmation closes Sept. 29th. Please
complete it if you have not already done so. We have computers
available at the District Office for your use. Contact Alicia Mills
@ (707) 524-2972 with any questions. Here is the link with
instructions: Data Confirmation

UPCOMING DATES
9/25/23 - PTO meeting 6:00
9/29/23 - School Spirit Day, wear your spirit wear
10/3/23 - Panda Express Dine and Donate
10/6/23 - Conference Day, no students
10/20/23 - Walk a Thon
10/27/23 - Skate Night at Cal Skate
10/31/23 - Halloween Parade 1:15pm

Photos from PE:

https://smeagles.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/PTO-General-Meeting-Minutes-8-21-23.pdf
https://app.99pledges.com/fund/smeagles2023/
https://facebook.com/markwestusdofficial
https://instagram.com/markwestusdofficial
https://youtube.com/markwestusdofficial
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CeRUGRAjDU6rOiAleyZ7L6touqOOXygX/view?usp=drive_link
https://mwusd.org/data-confirmation/


Photos from the 6th gr field trip to Riverfront park:


